OHDE & S(

Rohde & Schwarz USA, Inc.
6821 Benjamin Franklin Drive
Columbia, MD 21046-2265

HWARZ

November 15, 2017

WBPI

Mr. Chris James
PO Box 3618
Augusta, GA 30914

Subject: Earlier Transition Impact on Rohde & Schwarz

Project: WBPI

Dear Mr. James,

Rohde & Schwarz USA is aware that station WBPI is in the process of requesting a waiver and/or Special

Temporary Authorization to perform the transition of WBPI to an earlier Phase.

This letter is to confirm that the earlier transition of WBPI will not impair the ability of Rohde & Schwarz to
provide the required transmitter and resources to early phase stations to complete their own transitions.

You, and your employees of WBPI are permitted to share this letter with the FCC, as required.

Sincerel

Erik Balladares
Vice President of The Broadcast & Media Group
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